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CORRESPONTENCE with Dr. Knopf relating to the outrageous slander etc.
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From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. Sep. 2nd. (07)

Dear Enopf:-

That is right. Do not let the scoundrels bull dose you.  They should
pay a good round sum and $25,000 would not be a cent too little. 1t would be very
much better in every way to give the money to the National Association.

With kind regards and best wishes,

Sincerely yomrs,
WM. OSLER
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